AH Committee

From: Jess Oliveira <jess.oliveira444@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 9:19 AM

To: AH Committee

Cc: Tamara A. Paltin

Subject: Testimony for 201H project

Aloha,

| urge the county council to deny approval of the proposed 201-H housing development in Olowalu for the following
reasons:

- inadequate infrastructure, walkability, and access to to schools, markets, medical facilities

- fire prone area. Places residents at risk.

- the state hasn’t identified location of realignment of Honoapi’ilani. This area is one of the proposed routes

- runoff from development could severely impact Maui’s “mother reef”

- lottery is a way for recent transplants to take homes away from generational families after receiving residency after
one year.

-this area has significant cultural history that needs proper review

- this project is UNAFFORDABLE, especially as many of our locals are currently unemployed during the covid-19 tourism
shutdown.

Please do not entertain this development.
Mahalo

Jessica Oliveira
Lahaina, HI



